
Greetings!	
	
Welcome	to	Week	14	here	at	Baldwin	Hills!		We	are	transitioning	from	trimester	one	
unit	studies	to	those	for	trimester	two;	stay	tuned	for	community/state/nation	units		
using	culturally	responsive	texts	and	earth	science	explorations.		STEAM	Enrichment	to	
resume	following	Fall	Break.	
	
Now	for	this	week's	announcements:	

1. The	School	Experience	Survey	window	closes	this	week;	we	are	looking	to	hear	
from	you!		We	have	a	100/100	Challenge	across	our	campus,	where	the	first	
classroom	to	reach	100%	return	will	receive	$100	to	be	used	for	classroom	
materials!		Help	that	be	your	child’s	class;	complete	&	return	the	Survey	no	later	
than	this	Thursday,	11/16.	

2. Our	Baldwin	Hills’	School	Home	Compact	and	Parent	Engagement	Policy	have	
been	mailed	out	along	with	the	LAUSD	Parent	Involvement	Policy	to	all	of	our	
Title	1	Families.		Please	ensure	you	take	a	look!	

	
And	lastly,	our	calendar	updates	are	as	follows:	

Ø CONFERENCE	WEEK	is	here!		12:55	dismissal	on	M,	W,	Th,	F	with	1:30	dismissal	
on	T.	

Ø Tuesday,	11/14:		SSC,	3:00	in	the	Parent	Center	
Ø Wednesday,	11/15:		ELAC,	8:15	
Ø Thursday,	11/16:		GSC,	in	the	auditorium	
Ø Looking	ahead:		Next	week	is	our	Fall	Break!		We	return	on	Monday,	11/27.		

Enjoy	this	time	with	your	families	&	loved	ones!		
	

	
Remember	to	visit	our	school’s	website	for	continued	updates	and	resources:	
http://www.baldwinhillselementaryschool.com/		
	
And	to	receive	school	text	alerts,	text	BHEPUPDATES	to	41411!	
	
Let’s	make	this	a	wonderful	week!	
	
Peace,	
Letitia	Johnson-Davis,	EdD	
Principal,	Baldwin	Hills	Elementary	Pilot	&	Gifted	High	Ability	Magnet		
Los	Angeles	Unified	School	District	
Local	District	West	
(323)	937-7223		-	phone	
(323)	937-6529	-	fax	


